
 
Hancock County Seeking Public Comment on Projects 

 
Hancock County, Ohio (April 8, 2024) – The Office of the Hancock County Engineer, acting on 
the of behalf of the Hancock County Commissioners, and in compliance with the National 
Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) and Executive Order 11988, is seeking public comments 
regarding the following proposed project: 
 
HAN–CR 180-3.67 Bridge Replacement (PID 117992) 
 
The Hancock County Engineer is proposing a bridge replacement project on Hancock County 
Road 180 over Lye Creek, approximately 300 feet north of the State Route 37. Construction 
activities will result in the temporary closure of County Road 180. Vehicular through traffic will 
be detoured temporarily. Access for local traffic to all properties will be maintained throughout 
construction. 
 
Construction is anticipated in Spring of 2026. 
 
Work at this location will occur in the regulated floodplain for Lye Creek. Impacts to the 
floodplain are anticipated to be minor and result in no rise in localized flood levels. A statement 
of findings detailing the results of the final floodplain analysis will be the made available on the 
Hancock County Engineer’s website:  
https://www.co.hancock.oh.us/government-services/engineer  
 
Written comments regarding this project may be sent to: Hancock County Engineer, Attn: Doug 
Cade, 1900 Lima Avenue, Findlay, Ohio 45840; or engineer@co.hancock.oh.us  
 
Please provide comments within 15 days from the day this was published. Please me sure to 
include the above project name as well as contact information. Comments without contact 
information cannot receive a response. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Douglas E. Cade, PE, PS 
County Engineer 

https://www.co.hancock.oh.us/government-services/engineer
mailto:engineer@co.hancock.oh.us

